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Cheyenne Field Archers
Minutes of the Monthly Board Meeting
August 8%, 2022

Attendees: Greg Wooden, Judy Wooden, Jim Mallon, Monica Mallon, Richard
Thompson, Kent Ketterling, Dan Conrad, Gary Cox, Charlie Hersch, Mathew
Rusk.

Meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Board President, Greg Wooden.

Treasures report was presented by Board Treasurer, Monica Mallon. Report was
reviewed and discussed. Motion to approve-Dan Conrad, second-Mat Rusk.

Minutes from the July meeting were presented by Secretary, Judy Wooden. No
corrections were needed. Motion to accept-Dan Conrad, second-Mat Rusk.

OLD BUSINESS:

The Girl Scouts of Montana and Wyoming are celebrating 110 years this
weekend. They have asked CFA to help with the archery event Saturday, August
13™. They will buy targets from CFA and we are taking some of our bows for
them to use. We need to arrive at the camp by 1:00. Sessions begin at 1:30 and
last for 45 minutes each.

Dan talked to the state association about the MOU we received from Wyoming
Game and Parks. We are going to try and find a copy of the old one and work on
a new agreement.

Bowhunter Weekend — What worked/what did not
Range finders for ALL classes

Has some complaints about the Trad shots being too long/put them with the
youth stake instead of the Women and Young Adult

We received many compliments about the shoot being very organized and just a
fun shoot all around.




NEW BUSINESS:

We will unload the trailers from Bowhunter Weekend on Wednesday, August 24" beginning at 6:00.
All help is welcome!!

We were contacted by the Wyoming State Archery Association about hosting blue face shoots again
next year. We will discuss dates at the October meeting.

There will no board meeting in September. Happy hunting all you bow hunters out there!!
Meeting was adjourned at 7:37pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Judy Wooden

CFA Board Secretary

The CFA Scholarship Foundation would like to thank everyone that supported our raffle for the pistol
and knife. We did very well with the raffle and will be able to fund another year of scholarships.

The Scholarship Foundation is also looking for committee members to continue our success. If you are
interested in serving on the committee, please contact Lora Ketterling or Judy Wooden.
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